
 

 

November 30, 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Thomas Paskus 

Principal Research Scientist 

National Collegiate Athletic Association 

P.O. Box 6222 

Indianapolis, Indiana  46206-6222 

 

Dear Tom: 

 

I am pleased to inform you that the NCAA Research Review Board (RRB) 

conducted a full board review of and approved the “Growth, Opportunities, 

Aspirations, and Learning of Students in college (GOALS) study.” 

 

The RRB also approved a waiver of documentation of consent for the study.  

 

According to the RRB Standard Operating Procedures, a continuing review for 

this study must be scheduled within 12 months.  Therefore, to ensure adherence to 

the protocol, please forward all required documentation to the RRB Administrator 

by November 7, 2019*.  The RRB Administrator will issue a reminder for you 

closer to the deadline. 

 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Steven L. Willborn 

Chair, NCAA Research Review Board 

 

SLW:mm 

*Please note: an earlier version contained an incorrect date 


